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12th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
We have arranged class visits to Yateley Library for all Year 1 and Year 2 children, during the 
Spring Term. When visiting the library, they will have the opportunity to borrow a library book but in 
order to do this, they need to be a member of Yateley Library. If your child is not a member of 
Yateley Library and you would like them to become a member and have the opportunity to borrow 
a book during their class visit, please complete the attached joining form and return a paper copy 
to Westfields Infant School by Friday 4th February 2022. Your child will receive a Library 
membership card during their visit. 
 
Your child’s class teacher will confirm the date of the visit nearer the time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Brammer and Mrs Fennell 
 


